
Editor’s Comment:   

According to the peer review procedure all points and remarks made by the reviewers were covered 
by authors. The manuscript sounds interesting in the field of honey. So, I recommend it for further 
publication in the Asian Journal of Research in Zoology. 
 
Only some very minor points should be corrected in abstract where parenthesis in maximum values 
should be ommtted and references in the reference section should not contain a bracket but only 
number. 
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